
Eastern Mountain Region: Action Plan 

Connecting Communities to Support Families and Well-Being 
 

Prevention Strategies Prevention Objectives Levels of 
Prevention 
Addressed 
(Primary and/or 
Secondary) 

Projected 
Timeline 
(Short term or 
Long Term) 

Ranking 
(From 
Comment 
Period 
Feedback) 

 
Prevention Strategy 1:  
 
Increase access to safe, 
affordable housing   

Compile a list of area 
resources for housing. 

Primary and 
secondary (for 
second chance 
housing 
options) 

Short to long 
term: 
6-12 months 

1 

 
Create a work team 
dedicated to monitoring 
flood relief funding for 
housing. 
  

Primary Short to long 
term: 
3-6 months 

2 

Coordinate a liaison from 
each county’s long term 
recovery group to form an 
intercounty collaborative. 

Primary Short term: 
3-6 months 

3 

Prevention Strategy 2:  
 
Increase parent access 
to support and 
resources   

 
Compile up-to-date 
resource information. 

Primary and 
secondary 

Short term: 
6-9 months 

1 

 
Create a distribution plan 
for resource knowledge.  

Primary  Short and long 
term: 
3-6 months 

2 

Prevention Strategy 3:  
 
Increase access to 
transportation  

Connect MCOs to explore 
medical and non-medical 
transportation options. 

Primary  Short term: 
3 months  

1 

Connect with the faith-
based community about 
transportation 
partnerships. 

Primary Short term: 
6-9 months 

2 

Coordinate a team to 
explore grant funding 
options for vehicle repair. 

Primary Short to long 
term:  
6-12 months 

N/A 


